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The mission of the Office of Racial Harmony and Black Catholic

Ministries is to bring an awareness about the sin of racism, in all its

forms, to the Catholic faithful by providing avenues that, through prayer

and with gentleness and respect, facilitate conversations and build

relationships across racial boundaries, while keeping the Sacred Heart of

Jesus as the focus of all we do so that ultimately God will be glorified.



The Boston-born Black missionary to

Brazil died 25 years ago this summer

and was the first African-American to

join the Conventual Franciscans.

“As of July 1, we received notice,

through the Brazilian Historical

Commission, that we have official

approval from the Dicastery of the

Causes of Saints,” 

McMillan told BCM.

Sainthood cause for Martin de Porres Ward receives

Vatican approval

BY NATE TINNER-WILLIAMS | BLACK CATHOLIC MESSENGER

Congress XIII Rosary Now Available

Rosary is made of Genuine Hematite Beads with

Silver Ox Crucifix and Photo Center featuring

Anthony VanArsdale’s portrait of the Madonna

and Child Jesus.

https://www.blackcatholicmessenger.org/author/nate/


September 7, 2024

On September 7, 2024, a prayer breakfast commemorating the 40th anniversary of the pastoral
letter What We Have Seen and Heard brought together over 90 attendees. The event highlighted the
ongoing impact of the Ferguson uprising in 2014 and featured four ministries that emerged in its
aftermath.

Joyce Jones, director of The Office of Racial Harmony and Black Catholic Ministries, opened with the
spiritual "Wade in the Water," drawing parallels between its themes and the struggle for racial justice.
Cheryl Archibald, representing the National Black Catholic Congress Implementation Team,
discussed the significance of the pastoral letter in addressing racial issues. Ophelia Wilson, Grand Lady
of the Knights and Ladies of St. Peter Claver, shared the organization’s history in St. Louis, while Katie
Jansen and Carol Johnson discussed their personal experiences with the North City Interracial
Relations Committee and the St. Vincent de Paul Society, respectively.

Archbishop Mitchell T. Rozanski addressed "The Work Ahead," emphasizing the need for continued
action against racism. Marie Kenyon, director of the Peace and Justice Commission, called for a
collective commitment to this mission. The event concluded with a prayer crafted in 2014 by The
North City Interracial Relations Committee, reinforcing the gathering’s focus on reflection, unity, and
action in the pursuit of racial justice.

PRAYER BREAKFAST

10TH ANNIVERSARY OF THE FERGUSON UPRISING



September 29, 2024

Approximately 100
individuals took part in a
Solidarity Walk on
September 29 to
commemorate World
Day of Migrants and
Refugees. The
participants marched
from Saint Louis
University to Cathedral
Basilica of Saint Louis.

Read the full article

Walking With God’s People

by Laura Kosta, in the 

St. Louis Review
Photo Credit :  Jerry Naunheim Jr .  for the St .  Louis  Rev iew

SOLIDARITY WALK
WORLD DAY OF MIGRANTS & REFUGEES
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